
SFST to attend Annual Conference of
Financial Street Forum 2023 in Beijing

     The Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Christopher
Hui, will depart for Beijing this evening (November 8) to attend a parallel
forum on the Belt and Road Initiative at the Annual Conference of the
Financial Street Forum 2023.
 
     The parallel forum will be held on November 9, with the theme of
promoting Belt and Road development to foster regional co-operation and
achieve mutual benefits. Mr Hui will deliver a speech at the forum.
 
     The Financial Street Forum was founded in 2012. The Annual Conference of
the Financial Street Forum has been enhanced as a national, global and
professional forum since 2020. More than 400 participants from over 30
countries and regions worldwide are invited to attend this year's annual
conference to exchange views on current economic and financial hot topics.
 
     Mr Hui will return to Hong Kong on November 10. During his absence, the
Under Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury, Mr Joseph Chan, will
act as the Secretary for Financial Services and the Treasury.
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